
We will hold an information session for    

parents on  

Tuesday 7th May at 2pm. 

This is open to all parents but particularly 

those who may wish to find out more about 

phonic sounds etc. 

If you wish to attend please contact the 

office on 028 895 21456 to reserve a place. 

Thank you. 


